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Good morning 
 
Please be informed that from 2 - 31 May 2019, Companies and Intellectual Property 
Authority (CIPA) will not accept / capture company name reservations. CIPA will resume 
acceptance of name reservations on 3 June 2019 via the Online Business Registration 
System (OBRS).  
 
All companies (new and existing) are compulsorily required to reregister their companies 
via the OBRS system. A detailed note regarding the process and timing of reregistration 
will be shared with all our clients in the coming weeks. 
            
Best regards, 
Grant Thornton 
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